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Notice of Privacy Practices

THIS NOTICE DESCRIBES HOW MEDICAL INFORMATION ABOUT YOU MAY BE USED AND DISCLOSED AND HOW YOU CAN GET ACCESS TO THIS INFORMATION. PLEASE READ CAREFULLY.

Protected Health Information (PHI):
Pediatric Care Associates (PCA) is required by state and federal law to maintain the 
privacy of your protected health information (PHI). PHI includes any identifiable 
information about your physical or mental health, the health care you receive, and the 
payment for your health care.

PCA is required by law to provide you with this notice to tell you how it may use and 
disclose your PHI and to inform you of your privacy rights. PCA must follow the privacy 
practices as set forth in its most current Notice of Privacy Practices.


Changes to this Notice:
PCA may change its privacy practices and the terms of this notice at any time. Changes 
will apply to PHI that PCA already has as well as PHI that PCA receives in the future.

	
This notice refers only to the use/disclosure of PHI. It does not change existing law,
regulations and policies regarding informed consent for treatment.
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